Accelerated Citizen Access to Records 

Following proposed changes to the 2023/2024 GP contract which were announced in April, legislation has now been passed so that new health information will be available to all patients (unless they have individually decided to opt-out or any exceptions apply) by 31 October 2023 at the latest. 
As practices are at different levels of readiness the AGEM training team will be providing webinars through June-August to provide an update for practices to enable them to prepare for the implementation of Citizen Access to Records for patients on-line.   
The training is for all members of your staff who you feel would benefit from this training.     
The dates are as follows; please save the dates and click on the links below when it is time to join.

	EMIS Web: 
	

	Monday 19th June 1pm – 2pm

	Click here to join the meeting 


	Monday 17th July 12:30pm – 1:30pm

	Click here to join the meeting 


	Thursday 10th August 12:30pm – 1:30pm

	Click here to join the meeting 





	SystmOne: 
	

	Tuesday 20th June 12:30pm – 1:30pm

	Click here to join the meeting 


	Tuesday 18th July 12:30pm – 1:30pm 

	Click here to join the meeting 


	Thursday 31st August 12:30pm – 1:30pm

	Click here to join the meeting 




Updated Safeguarding Training sessions will follow shortly.

